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February 1st, 2023 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

Time again to jumpstart your summer!!  Providence Lutheran Church Preschool is proud to 

announce that registration is now open for our super fun and super exciting summer program 

for students aged 12 mos. through completion of 5th grade.  That's right, your preschool child 

can also bring big brothers and sisters, cousins, and friends to join the fun! 

 

The 2024 program runs from Monday June 3rd - through Friday, July 19th, and is offered four 

days a week, Monday -Thursday mornings from 8:30-12:30.   

(We will be closed Thursday, July 4th)  

 

Each week there are entertaining, summer-related themes with lots of crafts to make, games to 

play, songs to sing, plenty of time enjoying the sunshine, and plenty of learning too (cleverly 

disguised as fun!) to keep those summer brains active and engaged.   

 

Tuition is $700 for the summer and may be broken down into two installments ($350 due June 

3rd and $350 due July 3rd) or paid in full up front. There is also a $75 registration fee and $100 

supply fee.  Children must be registered for the entire 7 weeks, and not on a weekly/monthly 

basis.  

 

To hold a spot for your child(ren) in the summer program, return a completed registration 

form, the $75 registration fee and $100 supply fee. Registration will open to the public on 

February 15th. Spots are limited, so reserve yours today and help your child get the most out 

of summer break!  

 

The registration form has additional information about the summer tuition policy.  If you have 

any questions at all, please do not hesitate to call, text (803) 351-1851 or email me. 

at PLCPreschool@hotmail.com. 

 

 

Blessings, 
 

the little preschool with the big heart 
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